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COUNCIL DECISIONS ON SUBMISSIONS TO VARIATION 1 (COASTAL POLICY) TO THE PROPOSED BAY OF PLENTY REGIONAL POLICY STATEMENT 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council publicly notifies its decisions on submissions to Variation 1 (Coastal Policy) to the Proposed Bay of Plenty Regional Policy Statement (Proposed RPS). From 26 March 2013 the Proposed (RPS) is deemed to be amended in accordance with those decisions. 
The following documents relating to Council’s decisions on submissions are available:

· Proposed Variation 1 (Coastal Policy) Council Decisions – Track Changes (Version 8.0b)
· Proposed Variation 1 (Coastal Policy) Council Decisions – Clear Copy (Version 8.0c)
· Proposed Variation 1 (Coastal Policy) Council’s Decisions on Submissions and Further Submissions Report (Version 8.0), March 2013
· Section 32(2)(a) Evaluation Report
· Natural Character Assessment of the Bay of Plenty Coastal Environment - March 2013

The documents are available on the Regional Council’s website www.boprc.govt.nz (under Knowledge Centre > Policies > The Next Regional Policy Statement) and can be viewed between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday at the Regional Council offices at:

· Quay Street, Whakatāne
· 1125 Arawa Street, Rotorua
· 6 Rata Street, Mt Maunganui
and at any public library or district/city council office in the region.

To obtain a copy of the above documents please contact Marie Radford, Planning Administration Officer, Bay of Plenty Regional Council, PO Box 364, Whakatāne, phone toll-free on 0800 884 880, fax 0800 884 882, or email marie.radford@boprc.govt.nz
Only those people who made a submission or further submission on Variation 1 (Coastal Policy) may lodge an appeal with the Environment Court.  
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